
From: Myers, Robert J. <Robert.Myers@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 11:36 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Duane Devries <Duane.DeVries@chicagopolice.org>; Sara Hecker <Sara.Hecker@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Post-travel notification 
 

Good morning Sir, 
 
This is just a post-travel notification regarding the travel of Acting Deputy Chief Duane DeVries 
to F.B.I. Headquarters in Washington, D.C.  
 
On 21 - 23 July 2021, the F.B.I.'s Office of Partner Engagement and the Directorate of 
Intelligence Sharing Summit was held at the F.B.I. Headquarters located at 935 Pennsylvania 
Avenue NW, Washington, D.C.  As such, Acting Deputy Chief Duane DeVries was requested to 
attend this Summit.  Acting Deputy Chief Duane DeVries subsequently attended this Summit 
during the listed dates in his official capacity.   
 
All travel, hotel and meal per diem expenses were paid for by the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation.  The City of Chicago did not incur any costs for travel for this request. 
 
Please let me know if this notification was sufficient or if any further information is required. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bob 
 
Robert J. Myers 
Lieutenant  
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